
2018 ROCKEFELLER CHRISTMAS TREE LEAVES TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The 2018 Rockefeller Center Christmas Tree was selected from a private property in the Town of 

Newburgh (which also has a Town of Wallkill mailing address). 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio thanked the property owners for their generosity in 

donating the tree, and highlighted that the tree will bring joy to everyone who sees it. 

 

The Rockefeller Christmas Tree is a beacon of hope to people near and far.  Many people, 

including school children, came out to see the tree prior to its departure from the Town of 

Newburgh to New York City on November 8, 2018.  The tree will be lit on November 28, 2018, 

and displayed at the Rockefeller Center through January 7, 2019. 

 

We are honored that the tree selected as the 2018 Rockefeller Christmas Tree came from the Town 

of Newburgh. 

 

 

 

#  #  # 

Property owners Shirley Figueroa and Lizette 

Gutierrez alongside Town of Newburgh Supervisor 

Gil Piaquadio (center) and Deputy Town of 

Newburgh Supervisor Scott Manley. 

The tree selected to be the 2018 Rockefeller 

Christmas Tree stands tall. 


